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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted and honoured to have been appointed by our Federation Governors to be the new 
Interim Executive Headteacher of Millbrook Primary, Shevington Community and Shevington 
Vale Primary Schools and lead our school communities through the next phase of their 
developments. Transition to my new role has been smooth and for this I thank Mrs Gray, the 
Governors, staff and children. 
 
Although having already worked in Shevington for the past ten years across all three schools I 
am very keen to ensure that I develop a relationship with all our families, pupils and staff, to listen 
to their views, understand their needs and act in their best interests. 
 
From my wide experience so far I know successful schools depend upon us all working together. 
I fully understand the challenges ahead for all our schools and the emotion involved so I also 
know this relationship is of even more importance, at this moment in time. 
 
All of our schools have strong histories of striving for the best outcomes possible and I will lead 
our schools confidently to ensure this ethos continues so that only the highest standards of 
progress and achievement are reached. I am excited to be leading our school communities 
forward placing the children’s best interest at the forefront of all that we do. 
 
I look forward to meeting as many of you as possible at the planned events across our schools 
this Spring Term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Tomlinson 
Executive Headteacher 


